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Stockton Unified School District  

RFQ/P No. 24.100 Expanded Learning Opportunities 
 

Addendum No. 1:  Posted June 6, 2024  
 

 
Addendum to RFQ/P No. 24.100 Expanded Learning Opportunities (“Addendum”) is made 
effective as of June 6, 2024 by Stockton Unified School District (“SUSD”) with reference to the 
following: 
 

ADDENDUM 
 
 

1. The “(Attachment A and B – Vendor Response Forms)” and “(Attachment B Vendor Response 
Form)” referenced in the RFQ/P Section 3.2 Evaluation Criteria are null. Attachments A and B are 
not part of this RFQ/P. 

2. The “The proposals to be submitted to: Purchasing Dept. 2141 Robindale Ave, Stockton, CA 
95205. No later than 10:00am June 12, 2024” referenced in the RFQ/P Section 1.5 Bid Process is 
null. 
Respondents to this RFQ/P should submit an electronic copy of their proposal in PDF format and 
all other documents required by this RFQ/P (“Proposal”) via email with the subject “ELO-P 
Services RFQ/P No. 24.100 - [Respondent’s Name] Proposal” to: Tony Lopez, Purchasing & 
Warehouse Manager at TonyLopez@stocktonusd.net  

 

 

 

 

 


